
 
Dear Dept of State Growth 
 
The Planning Matters Alliance Tasmania (PMAT) have clearly thoroughly analysed ’the Strategy’ 
Consultation Paper and made a cogent submission.  
 
We endorse their submission; their concerns and recommendations need to be carefully considered 
by the Department. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Janice May & Rolf Lindholm 
 


